
THE WHITE H O USE 

WASHINGTON 

February 26, 1973 

Dear Bob: 

The 1973 ·Inauguration was a huge 
success, a carefully planned and 
smoothly executed balance of public 
ceremony and personal celebration 
of the renewed opportunity to serve 
our nation. 

I shall always be grateful for your 
willingness to serve as a member of 
the Inaugural Committee. Your con-
tributions were valuable to all of 
us and, for me personally, it meant 
a great deal to have you take part 
in this very special occasion. 

With my very best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert Dole 
Apartment 112 
Watergate South 
700 New Hampshire Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 
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